
Town of North Stonington 

School Modernization Building Committee Finance Subcommittee 

North Stonington New Town Hall 

Monday, October 15, 2018 

Meeting 5:30pm 

 

 

 

Town Clerk 

This will serve as official notice that on October 15, 2018 the above stated SMBC Finance 

Subcommittee meeting date referenced above has been cancelled.  

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Karen Joyal 

SMBC Secretary 

 

cc: Pamela Potemri, Chairman 

       Salvatore Cherenzia, Vice-Chair 

       Mike Urgo, First Selectman 


